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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Kuwait and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We positively note efforts by the Government aimed at achieving Sustainable Development Goals and harmonizing them with the national development plan.
We also note with appreciation that the Kuwaiti national development plan 2015–2020 incorporates goals to eradicate discrimination against women.

At the same time Georgia would like to recommend to Kuwait to:

· To proceed with the steps aimed at combating domestic violence, including through establishing an institutional mechanism to protect women from all forms of social and domestic violence;

· Continue with efforts to further promote comprehensive protection of the rights of children; 

· To strengthen efforts aimed at ensuring equal access to inclusive and quality education for all children regardless of their social and legal status.
We wish the Delegation of Kuwait a successful UPR
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